
Halloween Parties: Tuesday 31st 
October & Thursday 2nd November 
(Children can dress in fancy dress 

if they wish) 
 

Parents Evening: Wednesday 22nd 
November. Please speak to a Toddler 
staff member to book your slot if you 

would like one 
 

With the colder weather approaching, please could all children have a 
named hat and gloves for the garden, as well as appropriate outdoor 

clothing. I recommend either waterproof trousers and coat, or salopettes 
and a coat as these are the most suitable for our very muddy garden! 

 
Each child has a drawer in the corridor outside Toddlers. Please can you 

check these regularly to see if your child has any artwork in them. 

Toddlers’ Newsletter 
 

We are so pleased with how the children have all settled in to 
Toddlers. They are all enjoying the activities and forming lovely 

relationships with the adults and the other children in the room. 
We look forward to seeing how this develops over the next few 

months ☺  
 

           Coming Up…                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Reminders…  

  

 
 
 
  
 
 

In the corridor outside Toddlers we have a 
‘WOW’ Board. Please feel free to take a 

wow moment and add to our board if your 
child achieves something amazing ☺ 

 
We also love to see anything your child has 

been up to outside of the nursery. 
You can add parent observations through 
the Famly app to share with us if you wish 

☺ 

WOW! 

The children have been taking part in a variety of 
activities recently. This has included painting a 

pumpkin which is shown in the picture. They had 
lots of fun and loved seeing the different colours 

come together. 
As well as celebrating Halloween in October, we 

have Bonfire night, Remembrance Sunday, Diwali, 
Children in Need, Thanksgiving and St. Andrew’s 
Day in November. We will be doing a selection of 
activities in Toddlers to celebrate these festivals. 

 

Leanne & Briony ☺ 


